
 
You & your guest(s) are cordially invited to attend …. 

 
 

Our 11th Annual 
 
 

Holiday Open House 
 

At 
 

Silver Glen Stables 
 
 

Sunday, December 19, 2010 
 

9 am to 3 pm 
 

Come ride in our arenas and bring your friends, too. 
(haul-in fees waived for the day)  

 
 

Afterward, enjoy homemade cookies and  
hot apple cider in the lounge. 

 
 

As a tradition, you are welcomed to help decorate the barn tree  
with an equine related ornament. 

Be sure to include your name & the year “2010” on the ornament  
so that we’ll all remember & enjoy it for years to come. 

 

And for under the tree … 
Let’s remember all our homeless furry friends. 

 

We are accepting donations (both monetary & in-kind)  
throughout the holiday season for the  

Central California SPCA. 
 

The shelter is in need of old towels, blankets & newspapers  
and they can always use dog & cat food.   

Other needs include flea & tick spray, kitty litter & litter boxes, cat & dog toys, bleach, 
metal dog dishes, plastic cat dishes, and grain of any kind for all the other critters. 


